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Supervisor’s Worksession
August 10, 1998

State will reimburse Hilltown Township for 50% of the cost. The estimated cost of this
particular trail is $130,000.00, which must be projected prior to applying for the grant.
Discussion took place. The Park and Recrcation Board and the Open Space Committee
will be meeting this week, and will provide a formal recommendation for the Board of
Supervisors review at their August 24, 1998 meeting

G HILLTOWN FIRE COMPANY REPORT: Mr. Sean Shade read the Hilltown
Fire Company Report for the month of July, 1998; a copy of which is on file at the
Township office.

H. EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT REPORT — No one was present at this time.

I SILVERDALE FIRE COMPANY REPORT — Mr. John Gillespie, Chief — Mr.
Gillespie read the Silverdale Fire Company Report for the month of July, 1998; a copy of
which is on file at the Township office.

Mr. Gillespie mentioned the issue of house numbering and a recent emergency on Minsi
Trail, where there was some confusion with sireet addresses. Supervisor Bennington
noted there is not much the Township can do if a property owner does not post their
address as required by Ordinance. Chief Egly suggested the Ordinance be revised and re-
worded so that a fine is levied against a property owner who does not comply.
Supervisor Bennington agreed, however he noted that once the matter moves to the
District Justice, it appears the fine is never upheld. Further, Mr. Horrocks stated a great
deal of time and manpower would have to be committed going door-to-door in order to
prove that the correct street address is posted. Mr. Gillespie recently obtained information
concerning an automatic light device that may be attached to an outside lamppost. If the
switch is flicked twice, the light will blink until it is tumed off. These types of devices
are used to alert emergency services to a residence requiring attention. The umit costs
approximately $5.00 each. Supervisor Bennington does not believe a person who refuses
to post their street address would erect a flashing light for emergency notification.
Discussion took place. Supervisor Bennington suggested (hat another article be placed in
the next Township newsletter advising residents of the importance involved in posting
their strect address for safety reasons.

J. PARK AND RECREATION REPORT: No one was present at this time.

K. CONFIRMED APPOINTMENTS: None.

L. MANAGER’S REPORT — Mr. Bruce G. Horrocks —

1, Mr. Horrocks presented a series of ten escrow releases, eight of which are
bank held letters of credit, for the Board’s consideration:














